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Frm: Guzman. Richard '-p
To: Guzman. Richard; Chang. Richard; Nadel, Jared

Cc: Cotton. Karen

Subject: RE: Trip to Surry

Date: Tuesday, January 18, 2011 2:46:08 PM

Jared - as we discussed, I'm forwarding the below info just for your awareness. No action is necessary
on your part, as the SOARCO folks from RES will be coordinating directly w/their designated SOARCA
POCs on the Dominion side. Once again, thanks and it was good talking to you. Any questions on this
subject, please feel free to contact me (or Karen Cotton).

Richard - sorry for the delay in getting back to you w/confirmation. I'm not sure if Karen has been in
the office to respond to the initial request.

Regards,
Rich Guzman
301-415-1030

From: Guzman, Richard
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:50 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Cc: Cotton, Karen
Subject: RE: Trip to Surry

Karen,

Please inform the residents as requested, and let Richard and I know when you've completed the action.

Thanks,
Rich

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Thursday, January 13, 2011 4:47 PM
To: Guzman, Richard
Cc: Cotton, Karen
Subject: RE: Trip to Surry

Rich,

I just wanted to firm up the plans for the trip with you. We will likely be arriving the morning of the
19th to the plant, and be there for most of the day. I had previously talked to Barry Garber about NRC
staff coming for a day between 1/19-1/21, and he was okay with it. Since I have had trouble reaching
him the past few days, I asked Bill Webster (also Dominion), and also accompanying us at the plant to
reconfirm the date.

Could you please let me know when you have informed the residents, so that I know the
communications circle is closed.

Thanks,
Richard

From: Guzman, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 12:36 PM
To: Chang,. Richard
Cc: Cotton, Karen
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Subject: RE: Trip to Surry

Ok. I'll let Karen Cotton (NRR plant PM for Surry) notify the resident. Once you firm up the details
w/the licensee, please provide us the dates/times, so that we can give the residents a more definite
timeframe/plan. Who will be your primary contact on the licensee side during the trip; i.e., who will be
meeting you upon your arrival and facilitating your information needs/communications?

Thanks,
Rich

Rich Guzman
Sr. Project Manager
NRR/DORL
US NRC
301-415-1030
Richard.Guzman@nrc.gov

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2011 12:29 PM
To: Guzman, Richard
Subject: Trip to Surry

Rich,

As an FYI- we have been talking to plant for the past few weeks about going there on a trip. We are
tentatively planning on going next week to reanalyze the ISLOCA scenario. Could you please inform the
resident inspectors? Are there other people we need to notify?

Thanks,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980


